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School Board Report
February 2022

Enrollment

2021/2022
Current Enrollment: 517 students

2022/2023
Families Pending: 22 Students Pending: 34

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Online enrollment has been open since February 1st. Currently, we are primarily focusing on 
reenrolling returning families; however, we already have 2 new families (a total of 3 
students) enrolled.  

PACE Outreach
 

PACE held the following activities since our last board meeting:
 ALC: Paint Night
 KLC: Tie-dye Party
 Art of the North, Anchorage Museum (Zoom)
 Primary Social Club (weekly) (Zoom)

Upcoming events include:
 Valentine's exchange 
 ALC: Paint Night round 2
 Alaska Zoo: Polar Bears (Zoom)
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 Primary Social Club (weekly) (Zoom)
 National Read Across America Day/Dr. Seuss' Birthday (Zoom)
 Parent Workshop: Curriculum Options for Next Year (Zoom)
 Line Design (Zoom)
 CLC: Socializing PE Event 

School Improvement

The PACE accreditation review with Cognia is scheduled for April of 2022. The accreditation 
committee is meeting regularly to address the components of the review.

The PACE inservice was moved from February to April. We are excited about this change as 
it allows us to attend a curriculum fair, which has been on our task list for over a year. 

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to track progress towards school goals, further 
expand curriculum options, and develop ways to help our students and families.

Appreciations
 

Thank you, Liz Steele, for co-leading the ALC Ice Skating event.


